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Dear Darren,  
 
In response to your letter with regards to planning application 14/01971/APP - Erect 
House and Garage at Speyview, Dundurcas, Orton, I would like to re-iterate the 
danger we would have if any vehicles were to park outside our property or proposed 
Speyview plot on the B9015. Our sight line to approaching traffic would be severely 
restricted when we have to enter or exit our driveway safely. It is bad enough on 
occasions under normal circumstances due to speed of traffic from both directions.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Stephen Bowie 
 


